
 

 

July 1, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I wanted to take a quick minute and give you a COVID update.  This week is the second week in 

a row that we have conducted facility wide testing with no new positive cases.  The one positive 

resident I reported to you last week is doing great and has no symptoms.  We are still 

encouraging residents to wear a mask when out of their room and around other residents and all 

staff and visitors are still required to wear a mask when in the facility.   

It is wonderful to see many of our residents socializing and participating in group activities once 

again.  Many of our residents and families are spending time outdoors on our patio or in the 

gazebos.  If you haven’t, please consider visiting your loved one outdoors for some fresh air.  As 

you know this nice weather won’t last long. 

As always, thank you for your continued cooperation and support.  I wish you and your families 

a happy and safe Independence Day.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


